

Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

Wednesday 20th September 2023

Dear Bishop Aldhelms School Community,

Well we have been back for 2 weeks now so it is safe to say we welcome you all to the new school year 2023/24! I hope that you had a happy and safe holiday. A very warm welcome to all our new pupils and their families, we hope that they all settle quickly into school life and enjoy their time at Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School.

The last two weeks have flown by and our children seem to have returned very happy – we are a warm and welcoming school where we put children and their families at the heart of everything we do, our children have certainly responded well to the start of the year.

As you know we are committed to providing the best education within a caring, family atmosphere. In all we do, we aim to instil in all our pupils an awareness of their own strengths, abilities, talents and responsibilities so that they can become good citizens in the world in which they live.

Whilst the children have been away – school remained busy over the summer. You will see that we have had two new additions to the school site. Namely the 'Forest School Area' and the 'Playground Stage Area' – both installed off the back of the amazing fundraising from our PSA. Our Forest School includes a curriculum that will be delivered every Tuesday. Each year group will spend a half term with a Forest School Specialist Teacher – please do ask your children about their adventures. Thank you to all that supported our PSA fund raising efforts – all of our children will benefit from these new additions.

Whilst we have been inducting all our new children we are also starting to tour children wanting to start their educational journey here at Bishop Aldhelm's. If you would like a tour of the school please phone the school office so we can book a place on one of our many tour dates. Seeing is believing and Bishop Aldhelm's really is the most amazing school so please come in person to see the school in action.

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you all that my door is always open to a conversation around school life – so please do catch me on the school gate or drop me an email and I will be in touch.

Best wishes

Mr Tait











Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School Winston Ave, Poole, BH12 1PG 01202 715100 office@bishopaldhelms.poole.sch.uk